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Liberty Utilities has multiple options for how to pay your bill:

Payment Options

Pay Online with a credit or debit card: Click the 
“Pay My Bill” button on the www.libertyutilities.com 
homepage. Click “Make a Payment” under the 
“Credit l ATM Debit” box.

Pay by Phone: Call us at 844-367-2027 to make a 
payment. Please note, we cannot accept checks over 
the phone.

Pay In Person: Come into our Liberty Utilities 
Walk-in Center at 12725 W Indian School Road, 
Suite D101, Avondale, AZ, 85392. 

Pay by Mail: Please return the lower portion of your 
statement, “Payment Coupon”, along with a check or 
money order in the envelope provided with your bill 
and mail to: Liberty Utilities, PO Box 52620, 
Phoenix, AZ 85072.

Automatic Payments with SurePay: Sign up for 
Autopay with Surepay and your monthly payment will 
be automatically deducting from the account of your 
choice. Visit libertyutilities.com and click on “Make 
Payment” to sign up for SurePay.
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wastewater flows 
through existing and 
newly constructed 
wastewater infrastructure 
to the City of Scottsdale 
for treatment.  

Liberty Utilities then 
deconstructed the 
Carefree WWTP, 
decommissioned the 
plant site and prepared 

the land for residential use.  These photos show the Carefree 
WWTP plant site as it existed before closure and the land as it 
now exists after closure of the plant.   

That land is located near the 16th hole of The Boulders Golf 
Club North Course and will be listed for sale in early April 
2019.  For questions regarding the land please contact 
Real Estate agent Stacey Paluscio at (602) 526-9421. 

Local and Responsive.  We Care.

Final Closure of the Carefree 
Wastewater Treatment Plant
Liberty Utilities (Black 
Mountain Sewer) Corp. 
has owned and operated 
the Carefree Wastewater 
Treatment Plant (“Carefree 
WWTP”) located in the 
Boulders  for more than 
40 years.   During those 
years, Liberty Utilities has 
provided safe and reliable wastewater service to its customers 
through the operation of that plant.  

Under a Decision issued by the Arizona Corporation Commission, 
Liberty Utilities was ordered to close the Carefree WWTP on 
or before November 30, 2018 and, in turn, construct new 
infrastructure to send wastewater flows to the City of Scottsdale 
for treatment.  As of November 30, 2018, Liberty Utilities 
ceased operation of the Carefree WWTP and re-routed 
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